
Sports Quest 




Over 160 children professed Jesus Christ as Savior 
Over 60 volunteers participated in various programs
Over 1,000 volunteers hours were accrued
Over 65 summer camp scholarships were provided
Over 90 players were discipled within the Homeshool soccer program
Over 35 adults with intellectual and developmental disabilities were ministered to
through our weekly soccer sessions at Home Place of Texas and Reach Unlimited
Over 70 adults received instruction at 2 parent/coach soccer clinics
A Christmas camp was conducted with almost 40 children learning about Jesus
Ashleigh Ayers was employed as Ministry Coordinator for the 4ONE outreach
branch of Sports Quest
3 brand new locations have been established in the community to reach
underserved and at risk children/youth through the 4ONE program

Soccer mission trips to Rwanda to go ahead as planned, leaving January and
August 2022
A minimum of 600 children to attend summer camps 
Continued intentional and impactful ministry to Homeschool players and to the
special needs adult community
Expansion of the 4ONE program to underserved and at risk children to include
more participants and additional ministry sites 
Financial sustainability as we seek to enhance and expand the ministry in Houston
and beyond

Players, parents, coaches, volunteers and the Homeschool soccer community
Individual donors, corporate sponsors, foundations, churches, para-church
organizations and ministry partners
Sports Quest Board and Committee Members
Prayer partners
The Lord Jesus Christ - Creator and Sustainer of Sports Quest!

REVIEW 
As 2021 comes to an end, we are once again thankful for the Lord's provision, for His
faithfulness and for allowing us the privilege of reaching hundreds of children and
families with the Gospel message. We are grateful and blessed to celebrate 25 years
of soccer ministry in the community as well as 10 years within the Homeschool soccer
program. In 2021...

WHAT'S NEXT? 
2022 promises to be another full and exciting year of soccer ministry for Sports Quest.
Would you please be praying for:

THANK YOU FOR BEING AN INTEGRAL PART OF THE SPORTS QUEST TEAM!
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Happy New Year From Sports Quest
W W W . S Q S O C C E R . C O M            I N F O @ S Q S O C C E R . C O M     

For 2021 contributions to qualify as tax-deductible,
they must be received by Sports Quest as follows:

This is a critical time for Sports Quest as
we prepare to increase and expand our
impact for Christ through soccer

Making a Year-End ContributionWe Need Your Help!

ONLINE: Contributions submitted to sqsoccer.com
must be made before midnight on December 31, 2021

BY MAIL: Contributions should be mailed to Sports
Quest Inc., P.O. Box 1383, Cypress, TX 77410-1383
and postmarked before January 1, 2022

Thank You For Your Generosity

Would you please prayerfully consider
becoming a ministry partner with an End
of Year Financial Contribution?

Our fundraising goal of $50,000 will allow
us to finish strong in 2021 and provide a
solid platform for local and international
missions in 2022 and beyond!

https://sqsoccer.com/

